

Dear Parent,

Our award winning ordering and payment system ensures children and parents can order the meals that they want, and makes paying for meals much easier. The new system also cuts down on paperwork and staff time at your school. You will now be able to go online and order meals from home, view recipes, check artificial ingredient information, and block dishes which contain certain allergens.

Pre-Ordering

Pre-ordering is done by the parent and child at home (see reverse) or on the classroom interactive whiteboard each day. Vegetarian options are clearly displayed on a green button.

Dishes that contain allergens unsuitable for your child will be blocked (if we have been notified).





Lunchtime

The children now select their name on a touch screen at the hot plate during lunch service. Their meal choice is displayed to the cook, as well as their dietary needs. If a mismatch is detected the cook will advise of an alternative.

Pay by Direct Debit and Save Time

Direct Debit saves time in the school office, the kitchen, and at home!

Sign up and we will send **regular statements** that inform you of the meal choices your child made each day. Forget having to find the correct change each day or pay large sums in advance!

We collect on a monthly basis and we always give two weeks notice before amounts are collected. Card payments are also supported.



Page 1